
Students can NOW Check their points 

on our school website.  

https://www.pcsb.org/pinellas-sec  

Click on CHECK MY POINTS  

An EXCEL sheet will open 

like this. ↓  

https://www.pcsb.org/pinellas-sec




This year as a school we have implemented Peer Counseling 

every Tuesday and Thursday to help students be successful  at 

PSEC. For the last two weeks we have reviewed the 4’A’s with 

our students and the guidelines for success. Quad H, made some 

posters and charts to go along with their lessons. Great job 

Quad H.  Which Quad will share next? 



Art Happenings 

The Element of LINE  

Students were inspired by a piece of sculpture created by Frank Stella. The 

students use spaghetti, ribbons, paper for their use of LINE. They created 

mixed media sculptures then completed an Artist Statement, naming their art-

work and then going on to describe how they used LINE in their sculptures. 

“Sumo Wrestlers at Mardi Gras” 

By Zakyra Samuel  

“The Marshmallow Concert” 

By Kaymariah Green  

“Marshmallow Holidays” 

By Justin Edmondson  



 



 

 

Bus Bulletin: Information Item 

Parents, 

If your child rides a bus to school each day, you can keep updated on any 
issues by signing up for Bus Bulletin. Bus Bulletin will notify you by text, 
phone call or email if: 

A bus is late. 

A route has changed. 

There has been an accident. 

If your child rides a bus, please take advantage of this free service. Sign-
up by going to http://busbulletin.com/parents/ 

Important Dates 
Monday, September 5, 2022– Labor Day– No 
school 
 
Friday, October 14, 2022-- End of first quarter 
 
Monday, Oct 17th– No school for students 

http://busbulletin.com/parents/
http://busbulletin.com/parents/

